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 the COVID-19 pandemic and resulting response measures, the 2021 forest fires, 
and the 2021/2022 winter weather conditions affected the Proponent’s ability to 
meet the time limit; and  

 the extended time limit would allow for continued coordination with the province 
and help manage consultation fatigue among the Indigenous communities. 

Expectations remain for the Proponent, in order to meet the requirements of the Tailored 
Impact Statement Guidelines, to engage the Indigenous communities listed in the 
Indigenous Engagement and Partnership Plan for the Project. Engagement by the 
Proponent is required on various topics, including baseline studies; alternatives 
assessment; effects assessment and methodology; cumulative effects assessment and 
methodology; impacts on the exercise of rights; and mitigation, following-up and 
accommodation measures. 

The Agency would appreciate ongoing participation by Constance Lake First Nation 
during the remainder of the impact assessment for the Project. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, Caitlin Cafaro, Crown 
Consultation Coordinator, by email at martenfalls@iaac-aeic.gc.ca.  

Sincerely,

Caitlin Cafaro 
Crown Consultation Coordinator 
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